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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

30 August 2022 

 

Amended: NZX Distribution notice 

 

Chorus is re-issuing its NZX Distribution Notice, released Monday 22 August 2022, to 

correct the Resident Withholding Tax per share rate – it was previously marked as N/A 

and should have been $0.06930000 per share. 

 

The updated NZX Distribution Notice released today replaces the notice released on 22 

August 2022. 

 

Authorised by: 

 

Andrew Carroll 

Chief Financial Officer (acting) 
 

ENDS 

 

For further information: 
 

Brett Jackson 

Investor Relations Manager 

Phone: +64 4 896 4039 
Mobile: +64 (27) 488 7808 

Email: brett.jackson@chorus.co.nz 
 

Steve Pettigrew 

Head of External Communications 
Mobile: +64 (27) 258 6257 
Email: steve.pettigrew@chorus.co.nz 
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